
 

 
 

The southeast sidewalk at Denny Way and 
Westlake Ave is closed for construction.  

Please use detours. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT 
Darrell Bulmer, Communications  
and Outreach Lead 
DennyWay@Seattle.gov | 206.257.2243 
www.Seattle.gov/Transportation/DennyWayPaving  
 
 


